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Current report no. 92/2024 of 11 October 2024 

 
Legal basis (selected in ESPI):  

Article 17 MAR 

 

 

The Management Board of PKP CARGO S.A. in restructuring (“PKP CARGO” the “Company”) 

informs about the conclusion on October 11, 2024 of two agreements between the Consortium 

consisting of PKP CARGO and PKP CARGO Service Sp. z o. o. ("Contractor") and TAURON 

Ciepło Sp. z o. o. ("Ordering Party"), the subject of which is the provision of coal rail transport 

services for the needs of the generating units of TAURON Ciepło Sp. z o. o. in a total amount of 

465 thousand tone. 

The agreements will be valid from the date of their conclusion. The parties conclude contracts for 

a fixed period, i.e. for a period of 12 months from the date of commencement of their 

implementation. The Ordering Party will notify the Contractor about the commencement of the 

implementation of the contracts at least 10 days in advance. 

 

The total gross value of the offers was: PLN 14,555,881.50. 

 

On the selection of the Consortium's offer as the most advantageous in the proceedings organized 

by TAURON Ciepło Sp. z o. o. The company announced in current report no. 83/2024. 


